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First name: Lisa Marie

Last name: Glodowski

Organization: McCall Pilates Studio

Title: Owner

Comments: Dear Forest Supervisor,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the SDEIS for the Stibnite Gold Project that is proposed at the

headwaters of the South Fork Salmon River Watershed. The SGP is too much risk for the headwaters of the

South Fork Salmon River. This project to lead to many environmental issues at the source and downriver into the

Main River.  This project could lead to many issues with water quality and could impact fish, and all forms of

wildlife on the Salmon rivers. As a local business owner and whitewater kayaker I worry about the harsh impact

that the SGold Project could have on the water quality and how it would affect the communities downstream. The

SFS River is a major vein (waterway) that ends up in the Main Salmon with endless recreational activities. I urge

the Forest Service to protect the Salmon River Watershed and reject the proposed Stibnite Mine.

Thank you 


